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Dear Parent/Carer            24th January 2022 
 
Re: Covid Update 
 
I am writing to provide an update on the current position regarding the Covid Outbreak 
Management Plan. 
 
As of today (24.1.22), we have the Sapphire Learning Zone closed due to staffing shortages and 
this Learning Zone will re-open on Wednesday 26th January 2022. Positive cases in this Learning 
Zone are reducing and are significantly lower than last week. 
 
We have the Diamond Learning Zone and the Emerald Learning Zone both in bubbles and being 
kept separate from the rest of the school. At the current time positive cases in these classes are 
between 5 and 10. 
 
We continue to monitor and report numbers to the DfE (Department for Education) on a daily basis 
and it is therefore essential that even if your child is not in school, you still inform us of any positive 
test results. 
 
Our Outbreak Management Plan remains in place for the remainder of this week. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Mrs D Cross 

 
Mrs D Cross 
Head Teacher 
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